
 

 

14th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Early Years Pantomime- Dick Whittington 
 
As a special Christmas treat we have decided to book a pantomime for the children! The performance of 

Dick Whittington will take place in school on Friday 9th December at 1.45pm. The pantomime we have 

booked is through a company called Hurricane Productions, who have been established for 20 years and 

have performed to 3 million primary school children across the UK.  

 

A contribution of £3.50 to help cover the costs of the performance would be appreciated. If we do not 

receive sufficient contributions, the show may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment 

to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the 

slip/payment is for by Friday 2nd December. Alternatively, payment can be made via SIMS Agora. If 

your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the show being funded by school. 

 

Pantomime shows are full of humour and excitement and we are confident the children will enjoy it! 

 

Kind Regards, 

Early Years Team 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Early Years Pantomime- Dick Whittington 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________Class: ____________ 
 
  I give permission for my child to attend the pantomime  [  ] 

 
I enclose £3.50 to cover the cost of the show   [  ] 

 
  My child is eligible for Pupil Premium     [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _____________________________________Date: ______________ 
 

 
 


